
Dear Council & Councillors for Harbour and Normanston 

There is a steep and winding public footpath from the A47 leading down to the 
Lighthouse Diner and as you can see from the attached, albeit limited quality photo, 
the area is overflowing with litter and fly-tipping, particularly bad around the entrance 
point from the A47 and around and underneath the wooden structure used to store 
waste bins - somewhat ironic. 

Same applies to the Lighthouse Score although no picture yet but will take one as 
evidence. 

I am disgusted and ashamed to see these areas so neglected by Lowestoft Town 
Council. And you should be ashamed yourselves, because it adds to the overall 
sense of this town in steep decline thanks to anti-social behaviour and councillors 
unwilling to open their eyes and address this sort of blight. There are six councillors 
for this ward, yet has nobody noticed this problem? I'm very disappointed with you all 
because you're letting your constituents and visitors down. 

So come along, please get this area cleaned up and kept clean. 

Thank you, 

 


